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6th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for your support over the last few days. As promised, I am writing to update you. We wrote to you on 
Monday to confirm the presence of RAAC at Christ Church.  Since then, I am pleased to confirm that we have 
made good progress. The areas effected by RAAC have all now been identified and we have isolated these areas 
so that they cannot be entered by anyone in school.  

Our aim was to make sure that all children return to face to face teaching by Monday 11th September and I am 
delighted to let you know that we now have plans in place to allow this to happen safely for all of our pupils. 
These are short term measures for the next few weeks whilst we look at longer term solutions. The arrangements 
made are as follows: 

Class Arrangements 

Nursey This class is unaffected and will carry on as normal 

Reception This class is unaffected and will carry on as normal 

Year 1 and 2 KS1 Will be taught in rooms based at Shipley C of E 
Primary School (part of BDAT). We are very fortunate 
that they are able to give us a small building on their 
site to use. Pupils will be taught in their own (a room 
for year 1 and a room for year 2 with its own toilet 
facilities). 

These children will be taught by their normal teachers 
and support staff. 

Children should arrive at Christ Church at 8.50am each 
morning, where a coach will be waiting for them. Our 
staff will take them on the coach to Shipley C of E. We 
will bring them back to school on the coach and they 
will be ready for pick up at 3.20pm 

 

Year 3 and 4 We have adapted existing rooms in the top corridor of 
school. These are not affected by RAAC. We have 
moved all of their classroom items into them so that 
the children feel comfortable. 

Children will be met at the normal place outside the 
KS2 entrance and teachers will walk them around to 
their classrooms. Pupils should arrive at the normal 
time of 8.50am and be collected at the normal time of 
3.20pm 

These children will be taught by their normal teachers 
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and support staff. 

 

Year 5 and 6 Children will continue to be taught in the hall as they 
have been today.  

These children will be taught by their normal teachers 
and support staff. 

 

Nurture Nurture will take place as usual but has now moved to 
the school bungalow. 

These children will be taught by their normal teachers 
and support staff. 

 

Jelly Beans before and after school club Jelly Beans will start again on Thursday 7.9.23 and will 
be based in the bungalow. 

The children will be taught by their normal teachers 
and support staff. 

 

 

Once again to reiterate, these are short term measures whilst we organise longer term solutions.  We hope to 
provide further information by the end of next week. 

Thank you again for your understanding and support 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. P. Foster  
Head Teacher 

 
 


